
SBUMC
E-BLAST
2/20/25

Pastor Jen Hunkovic
cell: 208-871-5593
PastorJenHunkovic@outlook.com
Office hours: Mon-Wed/9am - 2pm

Em
ail: southsid

eb
um

c2014@
g

m
ail.com

W
eb

site: southsid
eb

lvd
um

c.org

Online Giving



Scripture:
Luke 10:25-37

Message: 
“No One Left Behind”

-------------------------------------------

Liturgist: 
Gaymon Bennett

Greeters: 
Barbara & Dee McAlister

Coffee Hour: 
Leta & Jim Collord

Children’s Message: 
Pastor Jen

SUNDAY SERVICE
FEBRUARY 23,  2025



SBUMC
Year End Finance Report

For the month of December:
General Fund income was $32,067.41 

and expenses $18,439.26
for a net (+) $13,628.15

A full set of the most current financial reports

are posted on the bulletin board in the hallway.

Feel free to come in and take a look.

For the year:
General Fund income was $149,167.67 

and expenses $148,599.07 
for a net (+) $568.60

Correction from Newsletter:



This Saturday!! February 22, 2025 4-6 p.m.

Join us for an afternoon of music, dinner and fellowship. The funds
collected will be used to seed a mission fund for our church. If you
would like to volunteer to help with this event, please reach out to
Pastor Jen. 

The dinner will include a 3-course meal of salad with roll, lasagna and
cheesecake for dessert. We do need help with the meal. There will be
sign-up sheets for volunteers to donate lasagna, rolls, bagged caesar
salad kits or cheesecake. 

Eagle Song Choir Concert and Dinner Fundraiser for Missions
Saturday, February 22, 2025 4:00-6:00 p.m.
Tickets: Suggested donation of $20 per person. 

*Tickets are still available. If you have not picked up your tickets
and plan to attend, please let us know. We are using the ticket
sales as a guide for food preparations.
.................................................................................................................

Interested in becoming a member of Southside Blvd. UMC? 
Join Pastor Jen this Sunday, February 23, 2023, during coffee
fellowship to learn more. 

Annual Giving Statements are available in the Narthex 

Sound System and Streaming Training: Let Shane or Curt know if
you're interested.

Calling all Musicians: if you would like to share your gift of music
with us, please let us know! We love to have special music offerings
during our worship services.

SOUTHSIDE NEWS



NEW Sign-Up Sheets Up ~ for March and April!! Please sign
up for next Sunday ~ this short month went fast!!!

Sermon Series and Book Study:
Our current Sermon Series and Book Study has been inspired by
the book; Love is the Way by Bishop Michael Curry. We touched
on the story about the Good Samaritan last Sunday and are going
to continue our discussion by diving a little deeper this Sunday.  

All are welcome to join the study. Bring a sack lunch if you would
like and we will meet at our regular time on Tuesdays: 11:30
a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

Lent 
The Lenten Season is right around the corner and Pastor Jen
is asking for your guidance. Lent is a sacred season. It is
important to honor our church tradition. It is also a year of
many "firsts" for our pastor. If there are hymns or spiritual
practices that are part of our history that you hold dear
during this season, please let Pastor Jen know. 

Yoga with Sheree: Tuesdays at 5:30 p.m.
Bring your own yoga mat and water bottle. 

Offering for UMCOR for fires in California: Please indicate this
on your check or envelope. 

SOUTHSIDE NEWS
CONTINUED



Faith in Action

SBUMC

Little Red Wagon
Nonperishable food can be put in
the Little Red Wagon located in the
Narthex.  Your Faith in Action
team 
will deliver them to the Salvation
Army.

Habitat For Humanity

You CAN donate your Aluminum
CANS for recycling.  They are taken
to Western Recycling, which gives
3 times the refund amount to
Habitat for Humanity.


